Matts Memos 
February 19th – 23rd, 2018 
*5 Points of life weekend- The 5 Points of Life race weekend is here! I hope to see most of you there to support such a wonderful cause. Please remember, the school with the most participation in the Kids Fun Run can win $500. ( 
**Parent volunteers needed- Some parent volunteers are needed to listen to the students read. We have only had a couple parents come in this year and have the children read to them. Reading out loud is such an important skill for the children to have even in the higher grades. I realize life is busy, and there is not much time for the children to read out loud at home, but this is a GREAT opportunity for the students to get the chance to read to an adult. The end of the year is steadily approaching so please remember your 20 hour volunteer commitment with 5 of those being classroom hours. If you wish to come in to volunteer please email me and let me know what days and times work best for you. I can’t wait to see some of your smiling faces soon!  ( You can also do math facts, cooking, etc with the kiddos! We also have some mulch that needs to be spread, this can be done on your own time (nights, weekends, etc). 

***PI Night- Please remember our February PI night will be held on Thursday, February 22nd. We will be discussing mindfulness. ( 
****Reading logs - Please remember that reading logs are partially being graded on the quality of summaries. Please be sure your children are keeping up with their reading logs and using the rubrics/checklist. 
*****Math Facts – Most of the students are getting faster and faster with their math facts. Remember, the goal is to be able to complete 20 facts (multiplication/division) in one minute by the end of fourth grade.  If your children are not nearing this goal, please continue to use flashcards and give him/her extra timed fact quizzes at home.  These activities are really the only way to increase their speed and help them with their day to day math work. Please remember those basic facts (addition/subtraction for sure) should be mastered at this point. Each math log counts as a math grade. There are a few students whose grades are declining because they are not filling out these math logs. This should be an easy to way to BOOST your child’s math grade, and not harm it. 
******School Days- Please be sure to ask your children about the following from this past week: completing chapter 12 in math, our word of the week – love, beginning chapter 7 groups in science, our latest writing prompt, and what is going on in Morning Meeting, PE, and Art. 
*******Tip of the week - This week is National Sleep Awareness Week!  Getting enough sleep can help prevent chronic diseases and promote overall health.  A few simple tips to improve sleep health include: try to go to sleep and wake up at the same time each day, sleep in a quiet, dark, and comfortable environment, and use the bedroom ONLY for sleeping.
Spelling List
(words ending in cious/tious) 
gracious              ferocious              malicious           suspicious          delicious
fictitious             superstitious          nutritious          ambitious           cautious
**This section is for you!  Please feel free to write any questions/comments/concerns you may have for me in this space.  Please sign and return so I’ll know you have read this newsletter. 
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